
 
 

October 2018 
 
Friends, 
 
I am looking forward to seeing many of you at our forthcoming Members’ Day, Saturday 13th October 
10am (coffee) for 10.30 – 3pm, St James Church Southam. CV47 0EA. (Bring your own lunch) 

Our theme is: “Making a Difference” 

 

What are we doing to make a difference in 

people’s lives? 

Whose lives are we touching? 

What difference are we making in people’s lives? 

How could we be more effective in making a 

difference? 

 
 
There will be some beautiful cards and gifts from MU Enterprises 
for you to purchase at Members’ Day.  
If you would like to make a separate order, please contact Nicola 
in the office. 
Why not sell a selection of cards in your church and branch? 
  
 
In the past few days I have spent time at the International Gathering, in Coventry, of Partners in the 
Community of the Cross of Nails (CCN) – what an inspiring and amazing group of people and 
organisations, all committed to peace-building and reconciliation. 

 

We are delighted that Mothers’ Union worldwide is about to become a partner and 
will receive its Cross of Nails in November. We believe that all our work as members of 
Mothers’ Union truly contributes to peace and reconciliation.  

A range of activities and events are organised by the Reconciliation Ministry at St 
Michael’s House and are open to all members. Please contact them for more details. 

 

Reminder that our Advent Service will be held at St James Church Bulkington on Monday 3rd 
December at 11am. This is always a special time to join together to worship and reflect on the season 
of Advent. All are welcome, please feel free to invite friends along. 

 
With blessings on all your ministry,  Jane  


